
CITY OF NORTH LAS VEGAS
MEMORANDUM

TO: Planning Commission

FROM: Land Development and Community Services Department

SUBJECT: SUP-61-2023 GRAND USA Auto Service

DATE: January 10, 2023
______________________________________________________________________

The item was continued at the January 10, 2024 Planning Commission This item has been 
moved to the February 14, 2024 Planning Commission to allow the applicant the opportunity 
to hold discussions with the neighbors and have a company representative from USA Auto 
attend Planning Commission. At this time there no additional information has been provided.

Attachments: 
Original staff report with attachments


